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Column One 

 

MESSAGE FROM 

YOUR PRESIDENT(S) 

We hope you have had a great 

Summer.  Rock Springs International 

had 1300 Airstreams.  The vendors 

had interesting products, and the 

tech classes were varied.  It seems 

worthwhile to attend at least one 

international in your Airstream life- 

time. Those who attended the Butte 

Music Festival said it was great but 

HOT.  It will be on the Rally schedule 

next year.  Harold attended Longmire 

Days and enjoyed the conversations 

with Walt (Robert) and the author 

Craig Johnson.  They were able to 

obtain a waiver from SAG and the 

Writers Guild that they were not  

 

 

 

crossing the picket line, as long as 

Robert didn’t sign his pictures, he 

didn’t dress up as Walt and they 

didn’t talk about the show Longmire 

or any other SAG movie.  Robert 

talked about Australia instead.   

Red Ants Pants Festival took place, 

but we didn’t hear if anyone attended 

it. Next up, HAB in Canada.  The 

registration form is at the back of this 

newsletter.  See you in Canada!! 

Yours truly, Pam, and Sue 

 

RALLY SCHEDULE 

August brings the Old Times Fiddlers 

Vintage Trailers Rally August 4-6, 
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2023. Contact Dalsmilie@aol.com 

with questions. 

And then the BIG ONE…HANDS 

ACROSS THE BORDER…in Canada this 

year in Picture Butte, Alberta. It will 

have a Ukrainian Theme. This is over 

Labor Day weekend. Please see the 

registration form attached to this 

email. If you are planning on 

attending, please let Pam and Sue 

know in case there is interest in 

caravanning to the rally. 

Please remember to bring Canadian 

currency to pay for your rally fees. 

Also, plan to arrive with a full water 

reservoir and an empty blank/gray 

tank. Bring a long electrical cord with 

you. 

 

GUESS WHAT IS COMING IN 2024!!  

The Spring Dust-off will be in Miles 

City for the World-Famous Miles City 

Bucking Horse Sale. 

We have reserved 10 RV spots at the 

KOA in Miles City.  We are trying to 

secure two more for a total of 12.   

Seven of those spots have already 

been spoken for, so if you are 

interested in going to Miles City in 

2024, send Sue or Pam an email and 

get your name on the list, NOW.   

All Region 10 Rallies can be viewed 

on the Airstream.org website by 

going to the Events tab and input 

“from” and “to” dates, and then click 

on Region 10 from the drop down list 

and then you can see all the events 

scheduled in Region 10. 

Airstream.org has a public view and a 

member’s view.  Even if you have not 
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set up your members account, public 

information is available on the 

website. 

Montana Membership Directory was 

mailed out in June.  If you didn’t 

receive one, let us know.  Our own 

Henry Shovic (Music by Henry) is on 

the cover.  Looking Good Henry!! 

We are going to start a classified 

section for selling Airstreams and 

Airstream stuff.  Do you have anything 

Airstreamish or Airstream useful for 

sale?  Let Pam or Sue know. We will 

start posting in August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is a photo from the international 

rally in Rock Springs, Wyoming. 
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